
MEMO—OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 

Date:  May 2, 2017 

To:  Dr. Kent Mutchler 

From:  Mr. Tom Rogers 

Re:  Board Presentation for Tradition of Excellence Award 

 

 

I want to express my sincere appreciation for the opportunity to present to the Board of Education students 

whose accomplishments and contributions to Geneva High School exemplify the Tradition of Excellence 

Award.  On Monday, May 8, 2017, we will present to the Board of Education the following students. 

 

A. SkillsUSA—State Qualifiers: 
  

Jack Davine—Cabinet Making (3rd place) 

Evan Knop—Cabinet Making (14th place) 

Brandon Birkelbach— Emergency Medical Technician through FVCC (15th place) 

Aidan Taylor— Emergency Medical Technician through FVCC (1st place) 

 

These students competed in the SkillsUSA State Competition held April 27th – 28th in Springfield, Illinois. The 

SkillsUSA Advisor at Geneva High School is Jay Markuson. 

 

 

Together, these students distinguished themselves, our school and Geneva District #304.  Thank you for 

this opportunity.  


